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To whom it may concern, 

 

It is my absolute pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of DeeDee Boyd at BPA 

Securities. She is a strong and hardworking individual who is dedicated to her clients and community. 

 

DeeDee works closely with countless clients on their fire and alarm systems for their homes and 

businesses. Safety and Security is of the utmost importance, so DeeDee provides quality assessments to 

determine which products will work best for you. 

 

I have known DeeDee for over a year now and it has been an absolute pleasure. Each time we speak I 

learn something new and more valuable. DeeDee always has the brightest smile and the warmest 

welcome. She and the BPA Securities family know how to provide excellent customer service, fair rates, 

and high-quality products.  

 

I highly recommend DeeDee Boyd at BPA Security for quality systems you can count on. With trusted 

products, DeeDee is ready to keep your home, business, and our community secure. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dave Delles  

Business Optimization Specialist  

Schooley Mitchell 

 

 

 


